
Friday, February 3, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Did you sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for February 4th?  
If so, don’t forget to report tomorrow morning at 8:00am 
for your Saturday make Up School!  Don’t be late!! 
 
Buenos Dias Estudiantes de Espanol:  Are you a student 
currently enrolled in Spanish 2 or any higher level Spanish 
class?  If you are, then let’s go to Spain!  If you want to 
travel to Spain in the Summer of 2024, please stop by and 
ask Ms. Peregrina for more information on the Summer 
Spain Trip her AP Spanish class is planning.  A parent 
meeting for more information will be held on Thursday, 
February 9th, at 6:00pm in Room 407.  Nos vemos pronto! 
 
Attention Freshman:  Are you interested in taking an A.P. 
class or just what the A.P. classes have to offer?   
Mrs. Payan is holding an informational meeting on 
Tuesday, at Lunch in Room 510 to give information about 
the A.P. World History course and answer any questions.  
See you at Lunch on Tuesday, February 7th, in Room 510. 
 
Attention Juniors and Seniors:  Are you interested in a 
career in the Medical Field?  Then apply to the Kaiser 
Summer Youth Program.  See Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the 
Counseling Office for questions.  Applications can be 
downloaded from your counselor’s Google Classroom or 
you can come to the Counseling Office for one.  
Applications must be turned in by Tuesday, February 7th! 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Boys Basketball captured a share of the League title last 
night by defeating Gladstone High School 61-18.  Dons 
improve to 21-7(9-1) on the season.  Now we wait for 
Playoff Pairings!  Hector Lopez had 18 points and 4 assists; 
William Pacis had 9 points and 4 steals; Johnathan Lujan 
had 9 points and 2 steals; and Aaron Buna had 8 points, 4 
assists and 4 steals.  Go Dons!! 
 
  

Yearbook 

DONS:  We are happy to announce this year’s yearbook 
has officially SOLD OUT!!  Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased a yearbook.  If you thought last year’s book was 
big, this year’s book is going to be EVEN BIGGER!  If you 
didn’t purchase your yearbook, we are going to place an 
additional special order for more books, but we can only 
place this order once.  You MUST purchase your book 
NOW if you want to ensure you will have one at the end of 
the year.  This is the last opportunity.  If you have  
questions, please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513. 
 
 
 
    


